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To whom it may concern, 
 
As a family, we are strongly opposed to the proposed development at Brooklands farm. There are a number of 
reasons for our strong feelings, including the fact that the infrastructure in and around Whitstable is simply not 
coping with the pressure it is under at the moment – let alone with added development. 
 
We have noticed an increase in traffic over the years, and with it added pollution. Southern Water continue to pump 
sewage into our sea so this added pressure will only worsen the situation. There is pressure on schools and 
healthcare already - further building would make this unmanageable. 
 
Please reconsider these extensive plans and invest in the already well- established community here already! 
 
Regards, 
 
Laura and Tim Lock and family 
Sent from my iPhone 




